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Loudoun Clerk of the Circuit Court Offers Virtual History Program Oct. 14 

 
Loudoun County Clerk of the Circuit Court Gary Clemens is pleased to announce the next historic 

records virtual program offered by the Clerk’s Historic Records Division. The next program, entitled “The 
Ground Holds Secrets: Courthouse Archaeology,” will be offered Thursday, October 14, 2021, from 6:30 - 8:00 
p.m.   
 

The Clerk’s Historic Records team, in partnership with the Loudoun County Department of Planning 
and Zoning will offer this virtual program. Joining Historic Records Manager Eric Larson will be Loudoun 
County Archaeologist Stephen Thompson and Principal Planner Heidi Siebentritt from the Department of 
Planning and Zoning. This program will discuss the history of the courthouse complex and the role of 
archaeology in county development.   

 
Information on how to access the virtual meeting will be posted at loudoun.gov/clerk-archives. 

 
 
     

COUNTY OF LOUDOUN 
CLERK OF THE CIRCUIT COURT 

loudoun.gov/clerk 
P.O. Box 550 

18 East Market Street, Leesburg, VA  20178 

Gary M. Clemens, Clerk  

Items found on the Loudoun County Courthouse grounds 
during past archaeological explorations include a brick from 
the site of a jail, a bottle, pottery shards, a Civil War era belt 

buckle, pipe stems and an oyster shell. 
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